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April 10, 2024 

 

Dear Valued Citizens of Waterboro, 

 

As crews continue to work through the cleanup following the nor’easter last weekend please know your 

concerns are heard, and the crews are working their way through Waterboro as quickly and safely as they 

can. 

With the recent previous storms passing through that had already caused significant damage, this storm has 

only added a greater burden on the crews.  Outside independent contractors have been contracted to assist 

in the cleanup process. 

Thank you for your continued patience. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Jason Champion 

Director of Public Works 

Town of Waterboro 
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